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INTERGENERATIONAL 
ONLINE READING GROUPS 

 

Are you interested in what the future may be like for us all?  

Does your age influence how you think about the future? 

We are interested in finding out about people’s hopes, desires and concerns about the 
future.  

We are setting up an intergenerational online reading group which will meet virtually once a 
month for five months starting in May 2020.  

The novels we read will be yours to keep.  

For further details see reimaginingthefutureinolderage.stir.ac.uk 

If you are over 18 years old and are interested in participating or if you have any questions, 
please get in touch: 

Email: Valerie.Wright@stir.ac.uk  

Facebook: ‘Reimagining the Future in Older Age’ @ReimaginingtheFutureinOlderAge   

Twitter: @FutureTimesStir 

Dr Melanie Lovatt and Dr Valerie Wright  
Faculty of Social Sciences, University of Stirling  
 
The ethical approaches of this project have been approved via The University of Stirling General University Ethics 
Panel, Ethics Approval Reference: GUEP 828. However if you have any concerns regarding the conduct of the 
research project you can contact Professor Fiona Copland - fiona.copland@stir.ac.uk. 
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